
UNITED STATES AIR FORCE ACADEMY

Parents’ Club of Eastern Michigan

Dear Fellow American,

The United States Air Force Academy Parents’ Club of Eastern Michigan will host the 45th

Annual Michigan All Academy Ball on Sunday, December 22, 2019 at The Inn at St. John’s in 
Plymouth, MI.  This event is a thank you to the Michigan cadets and midshipmen who attend 
our nation’s five service academies and will recognize their dedication and commitment to 
serve our country.  Approximately 200-250 Michigan cadets/midshipmen and their parents 
will attend.

It is  a long standing tradition to honor these cadets and midshipmen at a formal event during 
their winter holiday break.  These extraordinary young men and women endure rigorous 
academic, leadership, and physical training throughout their four year experience.  Because of 
the intense training, these young people have few of the opportunities for relaxation or 
freedom enjoyed by their peers at traditional colleges and universities. Upon graduation they 
will commission to serve their country as officers in a branch of the U.S. armed services. 

We are asking Michigan businesses to assist us to assist us by supporting this event.  We 
would appreciate your consideration to donate a gift card or product from your business for 
our raffle and silent auction. The proceeds will be used to defray the cost of the event. All 
sponsors will be prominently recognized in our event signage, program, and pre-event 
promotion. 

Through your tax deductible donation to our 501(c)(3), you can help recognize these young 
men and women. Our 501(c)(3) EIN is 26-2252922. You can reach me at (248) 828-5158 or  
margaret.g.brooks@gmail.com with any questions.  Thank you for your consideration of 
support for these brave young Americans who will become future leaders serving in the U.S. 
armed services.

Sincerely,

Margaret Brooks
Michigan All Academy Ball Chair Person
USAFA Parents’ Club of Eastern Michigan

U.S. Military Academy
Est. 1802

U.S. Air Force Academy
Est. 1954

U.S. Merchant Marine Academy
Est. 1943

U.S. Naval Academy
Est. 1845

U.S. Coast Guard Academy
Est. 1876

mailto:margaret.g.brooks@gmail.com

